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Docketing Case No.:10-0388-EL-SS0O

Notes:

This is in regards to Case # 10-0388. The Illuminating Co. is seeking a $390 million increase in distribution
charges to our electric bills after receiving a $137 million increase approximately 14 months ago. This I feel is
unreasonable and unaffordable and should not be allowed.

Also, the [lluminating company offered an all-electric discount to anyone who went all-electric, which we did
and that's the main reason we did. Now they're trying to take it away. Furthermore, it's limited to the owners.

Once the home owner moves out, the home that has the all-electric rate will no longer receive that discount.
This will make selling the home a lot harder.

Please docket the attached in the case number above.
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